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BILL TURNER CUP
Our Boys Bill Turner Cup Team played Patrician Brothers' College Fairfield on Friday.

With a number of players absent due to illness and injury, all the players stood up and should be
commended for their efforts, attitude, and professionalism. The team will be progressing to the
next round after a comprehensive 7-0 win.

We look forward to another positive performance in the next round.
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